

Tel.: 630.653.0006 Fax: 630.653.2762

Chicagoland Laborers' District Council Training and Apprentice Fund

October 1, 2010

Michael Rorex Coordinator-Administrator International Union of Operating Engineers, Local 150, AFL-CIO 19800 W. South Arsenal Road Wilmington, Il 60481

Dear Mr. Rorex,

On behalf of myself and the Chicagoland Laborers' Training & Apprentice Fund I would like to bestow on you and your organization praise and gratitude for your foresight and your willingness to include the various building trades in the opportunity to qualify our instructors as third party qualified evaluators so as to comply with OSHA's 1926.1428 signal person qualification requirement.

The Train-The-Trainer Signal Person Training Course and Qualified Evaluator Testing conducted at your IUOE Local 150 facility in Wilmington on September 29, 2010 was very professional, informative and cutting edge in both educating and qualifying our coordinators and instructors and on uniting the various building trades for the common good of all our trade unions for the benefit of educating our members.

I would also like to offer a special thanks to Martin Turek, IUOE Local 150 instructors and the rest of your staff that made this opportunity available.

Fraternally.

Paul Hoetzer

Apprentice Coordinator, CLTAF

Management Trustees

Gerard Kenny Donald Henderson R. Lynn Treat David Lorig Thomas Nordeen Robert G. Krug



i aliana para di ingga kabangga Kangga ka takanga ang iti ingga ang ka

Labor Trustees
James P. Connolly
Liberato Naimoli
Martin Flanagan
Toby Koth
Charles LoVerde III
Anthony DeLuca